
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPDATE 

BULLETIN 22-02272023 

 

Issued to: All Channels 

Date: February 27, 2023 

Subject: Conventional Loans Supplemental Consumer Information Form 
 
Effective:  March 1, 2023 

 
 

On May 3, 2022, the Federal Housing Finance Agency (FHFA) announced the mandatory use of the 
Supplemental Consumer Information Form (Form 1103) for all Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac loans with 
application dates on or after March 1, 2023.  
 
GHMC will require the Supplemental Consumer Information Form (Form 1103) on all 
Conventional submissions with applications dated on or after March 1, 2023.  
 
The SCIF /1103 is a one-page form containing 3 questions pertaining to the borrower’s 
homeownership education along with the borrower’s language preference.  
The chart below contains additional information on completing this form.  

 

 

https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/media/29326/display


 

 

 

 
 

A copy of the Supplemental Consumer Information Form can be found in the Resource Center.  
 

Please reach out to your Account Executive with any questions. 

 
We appreciate your business! 


